
 

 

NOTICE OF  

CANCELLATION  
  

The Regular Meeting, of The Mayor and Council in the Borough of Atlantic Highlands 

scheduled for April 11, 2012 is cancelled due to lack of quorum.   This meeting has been 

rescheduled for 7:00pm on April 18, 2011, at Borough Hall, 100 First Ave, Atlantic 

Highlands.  The public hearing on the 2012 Municipal Budget, also scheduled for April 

11, 2012 is also be rescheduled to April 18, 2011, at which time objections to the Budget 

and Tax Resolution for the year 2012 may be presented by the taxpayers or other 

interested persons. 

Formal Action will be taken.  

Dwayne M. Harris 
Municipal Clerk 

 


